
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

New Statutes was voted by Autodia’s General Assembly 

 

The Autodia’s General Assembly took place on September 7th, at the Titania Hotel, 

Athens, with a high attendance of its members: creators, heirs rightsholders and music 

publishers. 

During the Assembly, the vast majority of Autodia’s members approved the new 

Statutes, across all related articles that will help the Organisation’s transition to a 

modern, European Organisation. Moreover, the Assembly approved the appointment of 

auditors for the annual use of 2017, in accordance with the law 4481/17. 

The Chairman of the Board Mr. Yiannis Glezos stated that this is a turning page in 

Autodia’s history and welcomed the interim General Director Mr. Declan Rudden. Mr. 

Rudden thanked Autodia’s members and noted the crucial role of our Organisation in 

the new era for the management and protection of intellectual property in Greece, with 



the support of the international community. Mr. Rudden pointed out that with the 

significant support of his interim executive team, Autodia will quickly evolve at 

business & operational level for the optimization of royalties collected and distributed 

to the Greek and international rightsholders, Creators and Publishers. 

The next Autodia’s General Assembly for the Boards Elections will take place 

definitely on September 25th, at the same time and place. 

 


